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MAY 2 51994

Docket No. 030-02437 License No. 29-01600-02

Elizabeth General Medical Center-West
ATTN: Robert Platt

Senior Vice President
925 East Jersey Street
Elizabeth, New Jersey 07201

Dear Mr. Platt:

Subject: Inspection No. 030-02437/94-001

On April 27,1994, Dr. Sattar Lodhi of this office conducted a special safety inspection at
the above address of activities authorized by the above listed NRC license. The inspection
was limited to a review of your activities related to the use of your High Dose Rate Remote
Afterloader. The inspection consisted of observations by the inspector, interviews with
personnel, and a selective examination of repmsentative records. The findings of the
inspection wem discussed with Kathy Leifeste and other members of your staff, at the
conclusion of the inspection.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were identified.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice'', Part 2, Title 10, Code
of Fedeml Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in the Public Document Room.
No reply to this letter is required.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Odglesi si noa Dy:D
% MJJohartson

Jenny M. Johansen, Chief
Medical Inspection Section
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
cc:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of New Jersey
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